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28 November 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Guiseley School Christmas Jumper Day Fundraiser  
 

Guiseley School is extremely proud of the way in which our students, staff and families come together 
throughout the school year to raise as much money as we can for as many different charities as possible.  
The tradition of giving back to the wider community underpins the whole ethos of our school, a tradition we 
are determined to continue. 
 
On Thursday 8 December we will be having a Christmas Jumper Day.  All funds raised will be donated to Save 
the Children.  We are asking for donations of £1 for your child to participate and wear their jumper to school. 
The £1 donation (or more if you like!) should be made via PARENTPAY. 
 

Students are encouraged to wear any of a Christmas… Students must still wear… 
Jumper School shirt  
Socks Tie 
Earrings Trousers/Skirt  
Scrunchie (Blazer if wearing accessories but no jumper) 
  
  

 
The work of charities is needed now more than ever, and we hope that you will continue to support our 
students in their fund-raising efforts. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 

 

Miss Rebecca Marshall 
Student Leadership Coordinator  
 
 
 


